

Lineweaver School Council

Minutes 2025-2026

Meeting Date 1/6/26 3:15pm Meeting Location: Work Room 2

Members present	Lourdes DeLeon, Elizabeth Cummins, Paul Bell, Laura Cenegy, Christine Georgelos, Janine Malkin, Christy Masengarb Tony Gallego
Members absent	
Constituency group represented	ALL- Certified, Classified, Community Member, Parent

I. Called to order at by Lourdes De Leon @ 3:15

II. Approval of Minutes for 11/18/25

DISCUSSION NOTES	Laura moves to approve minutes; Lisia seconds it, all in favor. Minutes are approved.
CONCLUSIONS	Approved
ACTION ITEMS	

III. Call to the audience

DISCUSSION NOTES	None today
CONCLUSIONS	
ACTION ITEMS	

IV. Reports

ITEM TITLE	Principal's School Report
DISCUSSION NOTES	<p>519 students as of today</p> <p>Staffing: Our dean of students, Amiel Briosos moved back to California. The position will not be posted at this time.</p> <p>New & Noteworthy: Val Romero, our board member visited in December. He was concerned about the lack of AC in the library and some roofing issues and he followed up with contacting facilities the following day.</p> <p>Our school was selected by Red Sleigh motorcycle club. We selected families to participate. About 200 motorcycles drove around to apartment complexes to</p>

	<p>pass out presents. Each of our students received a bicycle and presents. Really great experience for all!</p> <p>Tax credit video was completed and shared with families in this month's newsletter.</p> <p>District Spelling Bee coming up, two students will represent Lineweaver.</p>

V. Discussion/information items

ITEM TITLE	Tax Credit Balances and Campaign for Future Tax Credits
DISCUSSION NOTES	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Undesignated \$36,834.72 • Deposited almost \$1500.00 yesterday • Mass mailing will happen this month to people who have donated in the past. • Our social media person will also post the information and video on LW's social media pages.
RESOLUTION	

ITEM TITLE	Learning Club Support Program for Families (APTT)
DISCUSSION NOTES	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Family event is January 13th. • We have staff participating from k-4th • We will report next meeting to hear how it goes.

ITEM TITLE	Parent Participation Outreach Survey
DISCUSSION NOTES	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Survey sent out at the beginning of December to families. • Mrs. Georgelos will send out another link. • Laura will share the results at the next meeting.

ITEM TITLE	Principal Interview Planning
DISCUSSION NOTES	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The plan is to hold principal interviews on February 3rd. • The committee is set and includes, staff, parents and one classified person who represents our school committee. • Richard Sanchez shared more about the process. Dalila's role will be to add the other members (Richard Sanchez, representative of ELI)

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Site council will create questions based on the 10 Professional Standards of Educational Leaders. • In the next few days Site Council members will receive the 10 Professional Standards of Educational Leaders and survey results. Members will respond to Lourdes with standards that speak to them. She will assign members a standard to write two questions about. We will meet on January 15th to finalize questions.

VI. Action Items

ITEM TITLE	N/A
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION	

VII. Plan agenda for the next meeting

- Meet on Thursday January 15th at 3:15 in Lourdes' room to finalize interview questions
- February 10th is our regularly scheduled meeting.

VIII. Adjournment @ 4:05 by Lisia, Lily seconds.